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March 8, 1976

Dr. Eliot Porter 
Rt. 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Dr. Porter:

Under separate cover we are sending you a current accounting of recent 
sales and our check in the amount of $800.00. We have two or three 
good projects under way that may be "biggies".

Also we have a Houston customer who has selected the Mountain Snow 
scene on pages 114 and 115 of Appalachian Wilderness. This is the 
next to last color illustration in the soft bound version of the book, 
ft was not one that'I had" selected initially so I do not have that ori­
ginal transparency. Could you please send it to my attention in Dallas 
so that we may make a test print for that Houston customer?

I hope all is well with you and please extend my best wishes to Jim 
Bones also.

Sincerely,

MEISEL PHOTOCHROME CORPORATION

Vice-President Marketing
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